Judi Danielson Chair Idaho Jim Kempton Idaho

Frank L. Cassidy Jr. "Larry" Washington

> Tom Karier Washington



Melinda S. Eden Vice-Chair Oregon

Gene Derfler Oregon

Ed Bartlett Montana

John Hines Montana

December 7, 2004

MEMORANDUM

To: Council Members

From: Doug Marker, Director

Fish and Wildlife Division

Subject: Briefing by the Independent Scientific Advisory Board on the Council flow-

survival symposium

The Council convened a symposium on November 9 and 10th to look at current scientific information related to alternative summer reservoir operations in the Columbia River. Members of the Independent Scientific Advisory Board (ISAB) participated in the symposium and are completing a report on results of the symposium. Their report should be available by Monday, December 13.

At next week's Council meeting, representatives of the ISAB will be available to brief the Council on their report.

503-222-5161 800-452-5161 Fax: 503-820-2370